
Maritime Conference Appointment Notice 
David Hewitt New Executive Secretary 

I am pleased to announce that the Sub-Executive of the General Council, at its meeting 
by conference call on June 24, 2010, received the report of the Maritime Conference 
Search Committee and appointed David William Hewitt to the position of Executive 
Secretary, Maritime Conference, effective January 1, 2011. David brings extensive 
experience in leadership roles in the Conference and the wider church. A diaconal 
minister, David was the United Church Formation Director at the Atlantic School of 
Theology for twelve years. Currently, he is serving the New Minas United Church. He 
has been extensively involved in presbytery and Conference committee work, chaired the 
local arrangements committee for the 38th General Council, served as a commissioner to 
the 40th General Council, and is the order of ministry representative from Maritime 
Conference to the Executive of the General Council. 

 
Nora Sanders 
General Secretary, General Council 
 


